All Saints News Edition: 16 Pate: 06.06.25

I hope you all enjoyed the half term break and the children found time to rest and recharge, ready for the final half term of the year, which is always a busy one! The children have all returned to school with positivity and eagerness, particularly enjoying their WOW days. The new topics have begun and children seem genuinely interested in them.









Apologies for having to postpone the daily miles this week—the wet weather made conditions less than favourable and the health and safety of all participants needed to be considered. As soon as a new date can be rearranged, I will let you all know as I know how popular this event is.

In the next newsletter, I should be in a position to share the class organisation and teaching structure for the coming year along with the transition arrangements.

Hope you all have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Newsham

Maths Day

On Monday 19th May, we held our Maths Day. The children and staff, had so much fun dressing in maths related outfits or as a TT Rockstar! On the day, the children engaged in several mathematical learning opportunities demonstrating and practicing a range of maths skills. Thank you to all parents and carers for supporting the event.









Enrichment Day—Monday 21st July

We are currently finalising activities for our engaging and exciting enrichment day.

Activities planned so far include:

- \Rightarrow an inflatable assault course,
- \Rightarrow craft activities with The Scrap Store,
- \Rightarrow a range of sporting activities,
- ⇒ healthy fruit tasting and making activities.

More information will be shared once all activities are confirmed by the external providers.

Please follow us on X [formerly Twitter] @allsaintsfed to enjoy sharing many of the exciting events and activities which take place across the federation.



School Uniform

We expect children to wear school uniform, as we feel that this encourages a sense of belonging and pride in the school. We are sharing a reminder about uniform expectations in preparation for the start of the new school term in September.

Winter/Summer

- Grey or black trousers/shorts/skorts/skirt/pinafore dress
- White or yellow polo shirt/white shirt/blouse
- Bottle green pullover, cardigan or sweatshirt

Summer

Summer dress in check pattern green/white or yellow/white



A PE kit is needed in school on a daily basis. A PE kit should include: black shorts, jogging bottoms or leggings, a plain white t-shirt, a plain black or green hoodie/jumper/cardigan and a change of footwear [trainers or sand shoes]

Items of school clothing with the school logo are available from Audrey Mansell's, but are not essential.

Jewellery is not normally permitted. A pair of stud earrings may be worn, but must be removed/covered for PE. Watches, for telling the time, are also allowed. Hair accessories should reflect school colours and should not distract others from learning.

Diary Dates

June

10th—FOAS Event Y1 Teddy Bear's Picnic after school

13th—Non-Uniform Day in exchange for a bottle/jar for the Summer Fair Tombola

17th—FOAS Event FS2 Teddy Bear's Picnic after School

18th—20th —Y6 Residential to Derbyshire

23rd—FS2WR and FS2M Visit to National Railway Museum

24th— FS2W and FS2S Visit to National Railway Museum

25th—4B visit to Flamborough

26th— 4C/4K visit to Flamborough

27th—FOAS Summer Fair after school

30th—Y1 Visit to Withernsea

30th—Katherine Wheatley, children's author, visiting school. Book Sale after school

July

1st — Y1 Visit to Withernsea **1st** — Katherine Wheatley, children's author, visiting school. Book sale after school



Friends of All Saints'

Upcoming events

10th June—Teddy Bear's Picnic for Y1 3:30pm—4:30pm

17th June—Teddy Bear's Picnic for FS2 [Reception] 3:30pm—4:30pm

27th June—Summer Fair 3:30pm—5:00pm

15th July—Teddy Bear's Picnic for FS1 [Nursery] accompanied by parents/carers 3:30pm—4:15pm

Events like these raise significant funds for school, all of which the school can access to subsidise enrichment activities, e.g. visits and visitors. These events can only take place with sufficient volunteers to organise and run events.

Please consider supporting the FOAS in order to reduce the risk of events being cancelled. All volunteers will be subject to safeguarding checks including an enhanced DBS check.